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Coin Cperated Games Division

To: Distribution

From: Rick Moncrief f////

Subject: ; : - Jan. 12, 1984 Date: yan. 13, 1984

Attendees: J. Aubuchon, C. Branham, F. Becker, B. Hartman, D. Hawes,
M. Laschinger, S. Mangat, C. McArthur, P. McCarthy, P. McSweeney,
A. Nusbaum, D. Rekart, K. Renda, J. Vaughn, G. Victorine,

Next meeting: Tuesday, January 17, 1984 at 9 a.m. in the upstairs
oconference roam of building 1501.

Video Disk Player Analog Board

-Approximately 12 parts are still short. The majority should be received
today. Manufacturing will run the sequencer today even if same parts are
missing.

-Transistors have been shipped via Emery.
-Pat McSweeney requested a second source for the Asahi delay line that can

be auto-inserted.
Note: The technology should be available within the next 10 years.

-Rick Moncrief will contact Chuck McArthur ar Woody Woodward with an
approximate date when the latest revision of the video board will be
available.

Note: Should be ready for Manufacturing sign-off 1/13/84.

Switching Power Supply

-One failure has been reported in the field. A new board was shipped cut
yesterday, 1/11/84. The 145V section which was revised on Rev. A was the
portion of circuit that failed.

-Production is starting on 100 switchers this morning. One switcher should
be finished by noon. Singh Mangat will power up this board. If he
encounters any problems, Rick Moncrief will be contacted.

Dave Westerman will get one of the above boards to review.

-Rick Moncrief asked for Ken Renda's reaction to the change in the 145V
section.
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Color Raster Display

-While in Brownsville earlier this week, Rick Moncrief, Bruce Hartman, and Ken
Renda revised the standard for white tracking. Also meters in Brownsville
have been calibrated for the revised standard.

-The deflection boards were inspected to insure all deviations were being
incorporated. Everything looked K.

-Gary Victorine will need a few more boards for UL due to a higher voltage
transformer (25kV) being used.

-Ken Renda will conduct tests on 60 deflection boards with the new
transformer. Chuck McArthur will order the boards fram Brownsville.

-Frank Becker has received the board from Hawaii that failed previously. The
cause of the failure is expected to be high voltage arcing.

-Bruce Hartman will review the white tracking procedure for the Disco monitor

today and Ken Renda will receive a copy tamorrow. Manufacturing will try
white tracking a number of Disco monitors using this procedure.
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